
 

Director’s Monthly Report 

February – March 2020 
 

Following are highlights for the period of  

February 24 – March 20 

 

 

 

February 25  

 

 

 Enjoyed serving pancakes at the CEC on Shrove Tuesday  

 

 Had the pleasure of visiting students and participating in St. Sylvester 

Catholic Elementary School’s ECO Club video presentation 

 

 

February 26 

 

 Celebrated Ash Wednesday mass at the CEC  

 

 

March 3 

 

 Along with Trustees and Senior Staff attended the 29th Annual Ordinandi 

Dinner  

 

March 4 

 

 Along with Chair Martino and Vice Chair Kennedy, and Chairs/Directors 

from Dufferin-Peel CDSB and YCDSB, attended a meeting with OCSTA 

executives about it service to GTA Catholic Boards 

 


